
Dear parents/carers, 

After Christmas, Year 5’s topic will be the Ancient Greeks. For our 

launch day, on Monday 22nd January 2024, we will be having an 

Ancient Greeks themed day, where the children are encouraged to 

come dressed up. However, this is not an essential requirement. An 

easy way to take part in dressing up for this topic would be to use a 

bedsheet to make an Ancient Greek toga. Please find examples of 

what they could wear below.  

  

Many thanks, 

Mrs Barber & Mrs Payton 


